
 
I am writing as a concerned parent who is opposed to this bill.  Allowing dentists to vaccinate 
children is reckless as children's immunization schedules are complicated as compared to 
adults.  They should only be receiving vaccinations from a trained medical professional who is 
aware of their history and health.  Why are there so many bills attempting to let other 
professionals vaccinate children? 
 
I urge you to pull this bill to protect children and allow parents to have a relationship with their 
pediatrician to get the best outcome for our children. 
 


